
Week of September 1
Lord, Head Up All Things for Your Will
 “...the riches of His grace, which He caused to abound to us in all wisdom and prudence, making 
known to us the mystery of His will according to His good pleasure, which He purposed in Himself, unto 
the economy of the fullness of the times, to head up all things in Christ…” (Eph. 1:7-10)

United States
 “I exhort therefore, first of all, that petitions, prayers, intercessions, thanksgivings be made on behalf of 
all men; on behalf of kings and all who are in high position, that we may lead a quiet and tranquil life in all 
godliness and gravity. This is good and acceptable in the sight of our Savior God, who desires all men to be 
saved and to come to the full knowledge of the truth.” (1 Tim. 2:1-4)

The Experience of Life
 The Spanish-speaking churches and districts throughout Southern California are using one year to read 
the book “The Experience of Life.” They have a daily reading schedule and gather in 8 clusters once every 
two months to speak a review what they have experienced as a result of their reading.
 Please petition the Lord to grant much experience and growth in life through this reading and these 
gatherings.

Boston to London
 Last spring a brother spoke to Boston trainees about migrating to Europe. One verse he mentioned was 
2 Timothy 4:21a, “Be diligent to come before winter.” Five saints are migrating from Boston to London this 
week and a sixth is waiting for a visa and is eager to get there before winter (even before October).

Cardiff, Wales
 The first Lord’s table in Cardiff, Wales, will take place on September 8. Please pray for a strong 
beginning of the church life there with the blending of many saints from around the UK. 

FTT Pretoria
 September is the second month of the second term of the full-time training in Pretoria, South Africa. 

Romania
 This weekend there will be a conference in Romania.

Bangladesh
 September 1 to 7 is gospel time in Bangladesh.

Cambodia
 The first Lord's Table in Kampong Cham, Cambodia will be September 8.

Announcements
1. Morning revival: week 2 of Crystallization-Study of Genesis (summer training).
2. This year’s Thanksgiving Conference will be held in Schaumburg, Illinois from Thursday, November 

28 at night through Lord’s Day, December 1, mid-day. We extend an invitation to all the churches and 
individuals to participate in this gathering. There will be translation into Chinese, Korean, Spanish, and 
Portuguese. Details are at www.churchinlosangeles.org/prayer/ .
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